
NOTICE OF INTENT OF AWARD SOLE SOURCE 

 

 

 

The City of Spokane intends to grant sole source funding to the 
Habitat for Humanity, 1805 E Trent Ave, Spokane, WA 99202 
to provide the following: 

Habitat for Humanity  

Down payment – Shared Equity Program  

For 

COVID-19 Relief 

This project is solely funded by funds received through the 
United States Department of Treasury under the American 
Rescue Plan (ARP)/Coronavirus State and Local fiscal 
Recovery Fund (CSLFRF) – CFDA number 21.027. Firms 
who believe they can compete for this requirement are 
required to submit via email a brief statement of their intent to 
compete. The statement and other questions regarding this 
funding should be directed to Makayla Sauve, ARPA 
Coordinator at: msauve@spokanecity.org by November 9, 

2022. The City does not guarantee that organizations 
responding to this notice will be rendered a request to tender 
an offer for this procurement. In addition, the City of Spokane 
does not guarantee that any solicitation will occur for this 
procurement, but reserves the right to solicit proposals. 

 

Makayla Sauve 
ARPA Coordinator 
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